

Board Direction BD-009289-21 ABP-311397-21

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board meeting held on 18/10/2021.

The application for an extension of time was given due consideration, resulting in the following decision.

Grant an extension of the period for the making of an application for substitute consent for a period up to the 15th of March 2022.

Reasons and Considerations - as follows:

Reasons and Considerations

The Board noted the request made for an extension of the period for the making of the application for substitute consent in this instance, arising from the initiation of Judicial proceedings. It is considered that an extension time until 15th of March 2022 would be reasonable and appropriate to enable completion of application documentation to the necessary standard.

Board Member

Date: 18/10/2021